
Monday 16th September  

After school clubs begin 

Please note Chorley Sports Gymnas-

tics will begin on Thursday 12th Sep-

tember 

Monday 30th September  

Individual and Family Photographs 

If non school age siblings would also 

like photos, please be at the school 

hall for 830am.  

Friday 4th October 

Wear something red, yellow or black 

(colours of the Ugandan flag) and £1  

donation for the Pearl of Africa chil-

dren’s choir 

Thursday 10th October  

Y5 PALS training with Chorley Sports 

Friday 11th October  

Harvest Service 915am at St. Paul’s 

church—all welcome to attend  

Please bring Harvest donations into 

school on this day.  

Tuesday 15th October  

Pearl Of Africa Choir visit to school 

Handmade African jewellery available 

to purchase—more info to follow 

shortly. 

Friday 18th October 

Y4 trip to Martin Mere 

School closes for half term 315pm  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is has been lovely to welcome you all back to St. Paul’s and to meet our new children and their 

families. We have had a fantastic start to the new academic year and are extremely proud of the 

positive start our children have made.  

A huge thank you for your support to the new school year with regards to your child’s attendance. 

Our whole school attendance this week was 98%, which is incredible. Let’s hope we can keep this up. 

If your child has been in school every day last week, they are now on 100% attendance. Every day 

counts and if you are experiencing any difficulties with your child's attendance, remember we are 

always here to help and support.  

Our Twitter page (X) @StAdlington has lots of pictures showcasing what has been going on in school 

this week and we have also relaunched our Facebook page Adlington St Paul’s CE Primary School. 

Please do follow us and take a look at the amazing learning and opportunities our children have at 

St. Paul’s. 

We have launched our new Christian Values: Community, Hope, Compassion, Forgiveness, Persever-

ance and Respect. If you know of any local artists that would like to work with our children and staff 

to create some artwork for our new values, please contact the school office.  

As always, if you require any support or guidance, or would like to let us know about any changes in 

circumstances over the holidays, please do not hesitate to get in touch via phone 01257 480276 or 

email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Mrs J Burger  

Headteacher  

September 9th 2024 

Reception 98% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2 99% 

Year 3 97% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 100% 

Whole School 98% 

School Meals 

A reminder that the cost of school meals is £2.40 per meal.  Children will order meals each morn-

ing in class and they are prepared onsite in our school kitchen. Menus are available if you wish to 

see the selections of meals on offer. 

We politely request that all school meal debt from last academic year is paid. If you have any ques-

tions about this, please contact the school office for support. 

We would encourage all families to apply to see if they are eligible for Free School Meals. If you 

have more than one child in your family, you must do this for each child. As well as funding your 

child’s school meals, there are other benefits to your child’s education that they can receive if you 

apply and are eligible for this grant.  

Free school meals - Lancashire County Council  

https://lancashire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


September 9th 2024 

Safeguarding 

Your school’s designated safeguarding officer is  

Mrs J Burger (headteacher) 

Your school’s deputy designated safeguarding officer is  

Mrs J. Chidgey (acting deputy headteacher) 

High School Admissions September 2025 

All Y6 parents/carers please remember that open evenings 

are happening at the local high schools. Check out their web-

site for more information. 

High school applications need to be completed online by Oc-

tober 31st 2025.   Starting secondary school (Year 7) - 

Lancashire County Council  

If you require any support with this, please contact school.  

Reception Admissions  September 2025 

If you are a parent/carer looking for a child’s place in reception in September 2025 or you 

know of a family who are looking for a place. Please ask them to contact the school office 

to arrange a mutually convenient time for a tour of the school.  

Starting primary school (reception) - Lancashire County Council  

We also currently have spaces in other classes, please contact the school for more infor-

mation and to arrange a visit to look around.  

We warmly welcome everyone to come and look around our amazing school.  

Lancashire Family Hubs Network - Lancashire 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-primary-school/
https://lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/family-hubs/

